
GENEVA TOWNSHIP BRUSH COLLECTION PROGRAM 

Brush should be placed on the parkway for pick-up on the  

second Tuesday of the month (April through October) by 7 a.m. 

The following procedures must be followed to ensure the collection of your brush: 

• NEW Maximum diameter has increased to 8” (logs cannot be split) 

• Maximum length of limbs is 12 feet 

• Brush should be stacked into one large pile in the front/side parkway with cut ends facing 

the curb and placed away from parkway trees, mailboxes, utility poles/boxes, hydrants, and 

parked vehicles.  Brush will not be collected from alleys or vacant lots. 

• Brush/limbs must not be tied, bundled, in containers, bagged, or put on the street. 

• Do not place any stumps, roots, landscape material, lumber, firewood, or foreign objects in 

the brush pile. 

• Program is for unincorporated, residentially-generated brush only, not contractor tree 

removals or trimming. 

Questions?  Call the Highway Department at 630-232-3608. 


